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October 7, 2008 
 
MEMO 
 
To: Mayor Hanks, Rapid City Council 
 
Re:  Request Authorization to Negotiate Professional Consultant Services with 
 Baffuto Architectura for Fire Station #7 
 
The City of Rapid City is preparing to construct a new Fire Station #7 at the north end of 
East North Street (see map). The design of this structure will be based on the proto-type 
that was used for Fire Stations #3 and #6. 
 
Baffuto Architectura was selected through the City’s Consultant Selection Process to 
design Station #6 and was later contracted for Station #3.   
 
Funding is available in the Capital Improvements Government Buildings Fund.  
 
Rodney K. Johnson, P.E. 
Project Manager 
 
 






